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September 28, 2020 
 
 
Mr. John Lindert, PGA 
Secretary, PGA of America 
100 Avenue of the Champions 
Palm Beach Gardens, Florida 33418 
 
Dear Secretary Lindert, 
 
The North Florida Section is pleased to provide a letter of support for the nomination of 
Mr. Don Rea, PGA, for Secretary of The PGA of America. 
 
During this difficult campaign, Don has demonstrated a passion and vision we have 
grown to respect and appreciate.  Furthermore, Don has a sense of urgency to address 
today's critical issues facing the PGA and its membership.  We believe Don’s leadership 
will serve the Association well and help it continue to evolve as a global member 
association.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 

 

Kevin Paschall, PGA 
President, North Florida Section 
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